
Beachwalk HOA Board of Directors Meeting October 15, 2019 

Architectural Control Committee Report 

 
Members:  

Bill Bryan, ACC Liaison  

Gene Lisewski  

Tom Juska 

Update of committee activity:  

Jeff and Tracy Mitchell, 218 5th Avenue 

23 Sept 2019 
A request was received to plant palm trees and fresh paint shutters. 

27 Sept 2019 

Committee approved. 

James and Barbara Gutman, 213 Settlers Lane 

7 October 2019 
A request was received to add a new roof.  

9 October 2019 
After clarification of the shingle color, the committee approved.  

Sandra and Steve Errante, 138 Settlers Lane 

12 October 2019 
A request was received to place enclosures for waste bins and a shower on the north side of the 

garage. 

13 October 2019 

Committee approved 


